
  

 

     

 

 
The American Society of Civil Engineers Upstate 
Branch Younger Member Group cordially invites 
you to attend our private Sierra Nevada Brewery 

tour! 

 

Who:     ALL Upstate branch members (over the age    
  of 21) are welcome!  
When:  July 21st, 2018 

4 PM to 5:30 PM 

Where:  100 Sierra Nevada Way  
Mills River, NC 28732 

 

Come take a tour of the Sierra Nevada Brewery! It will be 90 minutes 
long and will include a tour of the production facility, a walk outside 

focusing on sustainability and a tasting of 8 beers. ASCE will cover the 
cost if you are an ASCE member but guests will need to pay separately. 

 

Please contact Tatiana Dib at 
Tatiana.dib@hdrinc.com by Friday, July 13th in order 

to get your ticket! 
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